From: julie kingdon 
Sent: 02 June 2015 21:18
To: Planning
Cc: Anna Cheddums; ANNA BROWN
Subject: SAVE Gavray Meadows, Langford ~Village

Application can be sent in by e-mail or post to Cherwell District Council Planning Dept (planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk) quoting the ref: 15/00837/OUT. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I moved to Langford Village 19 years ago having relocated from  North Devon.  As I am sure you are aware in that time we have seen Bicester change beyond recognition with the huge increase in house building.
 
On Langford village thankfully we  have  the Gavray meadows which act as huge green lungs for the estate, providing a vast array of wildlife and flowers for residents to enjoy.
 
We are very distressed to hear that a planning application has  been submitted to build on the Gavray meadows it is unbelievable and a real worry for the residents  of Langford village.  
 
Why would they want to build in that area which on one side has a fast rail track between London and Bicester and a busy road on the other side.  Not an ideal location for future residents, but more importantly it  would be sacrilege to build here.
 
As previously mentioned in my e-mail I am originally from North Devon so use to living next to a diverse range of wildlife.  I was so overjoyed when  I discovered the amount  of wildlife residing in the Gavray Meadows an example as follows:-
 
Munk Jack Deer, 
Kingfishers
Heron
Ducks
Moorhens
Fratillery Butterflies
Jays
Black cap birds
Blue tits
Swifts
Cuckoo ( arrives every May )
Tortoise shell butterflies
Yellow tip butterflies
Etc., Etc.
 
With the upgrade of the railway line a lot of the  wildlife has been disrupted in the area and to then build on  this diverse and rich area for the huge variety of wildlife would be an ecological disaster.
 
Our wildlife is precious especially when we are so lucky to have such a variety gathered in this area, we have to fight to save Gavray Meadows.
 
Your faithfully,
Mrs Julie Kingdon
Langford Village resident
